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June 29, 2022 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 N. Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC  27603 

Via Electronic Submittal 

 
Re: Notice of New River Light and Power regarding intent to file a General 

Rate Application with the North Carolina Utilities Commission on or 
about August 5, 2022  

 Docket No. E-34, Sub 54  
 New River Light & Power’s Notice of Intention to File an Application for a 

General Rate Case 
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 

 
Pursuant to Rule R1-17(a) of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the North 

Carolina Utilities Commission, please be advised that Appalachian State University d/b/a 
New River Light and Power hereby provides thirty days’ advance notice of its intention to 
file an application for a general rate case. 

New River Light and Power consents to receive service by electronic mail in this 
proceeding. 
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Thank you for your assistance and please feel free to contact me if there are any 
questions. 

Sincerely,  
 

/s/ David T. Drooz 
ddrooz@foxrothschild.com 
919-719-1258 
State Bar No. 10310  
 
/s/ M. Gray Styers 
gstyers@foxrothschild.com 
919-755-8741  
State Bar No. 16844 
 
Fox Rothschild LLP 
434 Fayetteville Street, Suite 2800 
Raleigh, NC 27601 
Attorneys for New River Light and 

Power 
 

cc: Christopher J. Ayers, Executive Director, Public Staff  
Lucy E. Edmondson, Interim Chief Counsel, Public Staff 


